
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/26/2011 11:42:17 AM
To: 'Fitch, Julie A.' (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Yes. At least I hope so. I spoke with Tom and he seemed comfortable that this will work for him (and Paul). We 
need top keep it simple....

---- Original Message-----
From: Fitch, Julie A. fmailto:iulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 11:39 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE:

Sure. I am here for another 10 minutes only (have a lunch commitment), though, but will be back in the office 
between 1:15-2. Then meeting with you guys about smart meter messaging. You'd think PG&E was the only 
company under our oversight!!

P.S. I will just add an "(s)" to the accounts and the credit transactions in both bullets in the letter. However, do you 
think this satisfies Tom and Paul's agreement to spell it out in detail?

Julie

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 11:30 AM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.
Subject: RE:

Julie - we can live with the letter. Change the ending of point 1 to read, "...pension accounts". The reason for the 
change is that the $9.6 million is split between the pension trust and a SERP account ($1 MM and 
$8.5 MM).

Also, could we have our media rep call you (assuming you are talking with the Mercury News ?) to make sure our 
messaging is the same ?

---- Original Message-----
From: Fitch, Julie A. [mailto:iulie.fitch@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 10:10 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE:

Here's the draft.
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